John F. Feldmann
10 Glenwood Street
McKownville
Albany, New York 12203

Sept. 21st, 1967.

Re- McKownville Sewer _

In the Times Union News paper of September 20th,
1967 it stated that the State Approves Sewer Funds for
Coeymans and that the Coeymans HamletSewer District
is to receive the sum of #495,000,00 which sum is
approximately 40% of the contract price of $1,292,360,00
It was also reported that an application of 25% of
Federal Aid is contemplated. With this special aid
the taxpayers will save approximately 233,00 to the
average homeowner.

In view of thd4& report and the fact that
McKownville is faced with a similar project I would
reccomend that the McKownville Improvement Assoc.
Addduse a letter to the Town Board of Guilderland
requesting them to investigate this sitvation to the
end that a demand be made to the State of New York
also application to the Federal Government for approval
of funds for the proposed MoKownville Sewer District,

Respectfully submigted,
John F, Feldmann,



